
To whom it may concern: On Saturday June 1, 1996 there was an incident involing some money 

being stolen from your store #86 located at Pentagon city, Arlington Va.  I left some money in 

my smock I realized that I had left the money once I got down to the subway.  I tried to call the 

manager to aware her of the situation, but there was’nt any answer.  So I called One of my 

co-workers to aware them of the incident.  It was when I arrived at the store to learn that my 

money had been secured in one of Gymboree’s locked drawer.  While I began working I noticed 

an envelope with My name on it.  I reached down to pick up the envelope to learn that the 

money was gone I began to panic.  That was when I realized that the drawer was opened.  Marie 

Renald the store maneger said that she witness my co worker put it in the drawer, if the drawer 

was locked than who did my money dissapear. After the theft occured I told my maneger I would 

like to know if I could be excuse for the day. I began to think that maybe a customer could have 

stolen the money,but that was impossible becuase if a 


